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Division of English Language Learning (DELL)  

Dell e-broadcast 2015-287: DELL newsletter – IWAS and upcoming 
June 30 deadlines 
June 26, 2015 

 

Dear Program Directors, 

We were just made aware that IWAS will be in maintenance to allow for ROE consolidation 
programming changes in all systems from 2:00 P.M. Tuesday, June 30, 2015, until noon on 
Wednesday July 1, 2015.  

If your district has not yet submitted the FY16 ELL-TBE/TPI and Title III grant application (Part 2 of 
the grant application) on IWAS, or the 2015 Bilingual Education Program Delivery Report (PDR), 
we will consider any applications submitted by July 1, 2015 as on time. 

Please be aware that the start date for the TBE/TPI state grant is July 1st—for any applications 
submitted after this date, the start date would be the same as the submission date, so you would 
not be able to pay for any expenses incurred between July 1st and the submission date. 

Please contact the Division of English Language Learning at (312) 814-3850 if you have any 
additional questions.  

Anna Szuber, Ed.D. 

Illinois State Board of Education 

Division of English Language Learning 

100 W. Randolph, Suite 14-300 

Chicago, IL 60601 

Phone: (312) 814-3607 

All correspondence via this listserv group must comply with the Illinois State Board of Education's 

policy and procedures pertaining to the use of email and the Internet. Some listserv groups may be 

subject to the Illinois Open Meetings Act and may not use this forum to circumvent this Act. To 

unsubscribe from this list, please send a blank message to dell15-leave@list.isbe.net. Thanks for 

your participation.  
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